Dear Youth.

I hope you are having a great week. I want to start off by saying a huge THANK YOU for the work done at the Valentine's Banquet Sunday night. You did a wonderful job, and it was a nice night of fellowship. To all the youth leaders, we could not have had a Valentine's Banquet with out you. Special thanks to Don Raye and Susan for the extra time cooking different parts of the meal.

I hope you are enjoying the study on Wednesday nights. I am really enjoying it myself, and my prayer is that it will be the tool that helps each of us know how to share our faith even more. I am excited to continue to see what God has in store for us.

Love in Christ, Cyle & Alison

DATES TO REMEMBER

February 20 - Parent Meeting 5 pm for Ski Trip in Youth Discipleship Room

February 24 - Load trailer at 6:30 pm

February 25-27 - Youth Ski Trip

March 19 - Invasion at Philippi 4 pm



ANCHORS AWEIGH



Our Girls in Action, grades 1-3, are sponsoring a trip to Charleston to visit the Medal of Honor Museum which houses the CS Hunley submarine and Patriot's Point where the World War II carrier, Yorktown, is docked. We are inviting those in our church who would like to visit these historic sites to travel with us. Our trip is planned for Saturday, March 12th. We will leave at 8:00 am and return late in the afternoon. Both buses are reserved. The cost for adults and children for the Hunley museum is \$10 / \$12 (depending on the size of the group), and the cost for Patriot's Point is \$9.00. We will stop for lunch and that will be at your expense. Please contact Jo Ann Sweatt if you are interested in traveling with us and for more details.

Tabernacle Baptist Church, 915 S. Ginckney Street, Union SC 29379

Robert Chapman, Pastor (Office Tel. No. 427-9847)

David Wells, Worship Leader/Music
Jean Young, Pianist
Ann Kimbrell, Organist
Delores J. Morgan, Ministry Assistant
Ann Lancaster, Part Time Ministry Assistant
Cyle & Alison Coker, Part Time Ministers of Youth
Don Rave Shetley, Part Time Maintenance Supervisor



Periodicals postage paid at Union, SC THE LINK (USPS 950-580) Published twice a month

except first week in July, week of Thanksgiving, and week of Christmas by Tabernacle Baptist Church, 915 South Pinckney Street, Union, SC 29379.

Lottie Moon Christmas Offering Our Goal - \$20,000.00 Received to Date - \$8,709.00



Tabernacle Baptist Church

The Link

Volume 39, Issue 4 February 16, 2011

915 S. Pinckney Street
Union, South Carolina 29379
(864) 427-8847 phone
(864) 427-6393 fax
E mail address: tabernacle@bcunion.com
Web site address: www.tbcunion.com

Deacon of the Month (February)

Kevin Smith

Inside Greeters February 20, 2011

Dudley & Hazel Adams Calvin & Annette Walker

Parking Lot Greeters February 20, 2011

William Smith Henry Vaughan Graham Williams Joey Chapman

Sunday School Attendance

February 6, 2011 - 203 February 13, 2011 - 198

Extended Session February 20, 2011

Babies: Hazel Adams, Annette Walker Toddlers: Wilbur & Carol Smith Sun. Night: William & Jo Carol

Smith

Wed. Night: Eddie & Rita Hines

Deacon of the Month (February) Kevin Smith

:1. 6....

Inside Greeters February 27, 2011

Wayne Burgess Elease Osborne

Parking Lot Greeters February 27, 2011

Helen Grady Judy Graham Jo Ann Millwood

Extended Session February 27, 2011

Babies: Carrie Smith, Penny Smith Toddlers: Scott & Melanie Barnett Sun. Night: Sam & Kakie White Wed. Night: Rick & Amy Smith

For Your Information

Lane Palmer (Ronda Palmer's son) is raising money for St. Jude's Research Hospital (cancer research for children) for anyone who would like to sponsor him. He will be accepting contributions for the month of February and is currently completing assignments given to him as a pledge supporter.

Mission Opportunity

Valentine's Day is in February and to show love for our community, please remember we committed to help with supplies at Buffalo Elementary School. Supplies that are needed:

Wide ruled notebook paper, copy paper, pencils, hand sanitizer, and Kleenex.

A box for these items is in front of the Welcome Center.

As Information

Please pick up your February church calendar and the January ECHO (Union County Baptist Association newsletter) at the Welcome Center.

The Couples Bible Study "Marriage Built to Last" led by the Pastor meets on Monday from 7:00 pm to 8:30 pm in the Fellowship Hall.

The Women's Bible Study "Faith, Abundant, True" featuring Kay Arthur, Priscilla Shirer, and Beth Moore meets on Monday at 6:30 pm in the Library.

WMU Women's Day Sunday, February 20, 2011

Sunday, February 20, 2011 will be WMU Women's Day in our church. The Women's Breakfast will be on Sunday morning at 8 am in the Fellowship Hall and will be prepared by the men. A nursery will be provided by the men for the children during the breakfast. All women are invited to the breakfast and to sing in the choir on Sunday morning, February 20, 2011.

There will be a Parent Meeting in the Youth Discipleship Room on Sunday, February 20, 2011 at 5:00 pm concerning the Youth Ski Trip.

The Ellen Sagar Nursing Home visitation is Thursday, February 24, 2011 at 10:00 am followed by the Oakmont Nursing Home visitation.

The Recycled Teens (Widows/Single Adults) will meet Thursday, February 24, 2011 at 6:00 pm in the Fellowship Hall. Hostesses are Ms. Annie Austin, Ms. Delores J. Morgan and Mrs. Ann Lancaster. Mrs. Charis Murphy from Philippi Baptist Church will be our guest singer. You are asked to please bring a covered dish.

Upcoming Events

The next Staff Meeting will be Tuesday, March 1, 2011 at 9:00 am in the Library. If you call the church office please leave a message, and we'll return your call as soon as possible.

The Keenagers will meet Tuesday, March 1, 2011 at Noon in the Fellowship Hall. 1st Sgt Troy Wright from the Chef Sam White's office will speak during the meeting. All members are urged to be present.

Week of Prayer for North American Missions and the Annie Armstrong Easter Offering Emphasis

March 6-13, 2011 Our Goal: \$10,000 Received to Date: \$50.00

Theme: Start Here

Missionaries first fall on their knees in prayer before standing up and moving into the field on their feet. They are role models in being fully used by God to bring the gospel to all people.

As we support this great missionary force through prayer, through financial support, and through going to serve alongside them, we must recognize that their task is ours as well. This year, will you commit to "start here" by reexamining your heart to discover His will and way for your life.

How will you respond?

Widows/Widowers/Single Adult Banquet

The Widows/Widowers/Single Adult Banquet will be Friday, March 25, 2011 at 6:30 pm in the Fellowship Hall. Please sign up at the Welcome Center.

As Information

The proposed 2011 Church Budget along with recommendations will be handed out at the close of service Sunday morning, February 20, 2011. This budget will be discussed and voted on at the Special Business Meeting to be scheduled for Sunday, February 27, 2011 immediately following the Morning Worship Service.

Thank You Note

Dear Faithful Christmas Sponsors,
On behalf of the families you so
generously reached out to this
Christmas season, we want to send a
very big "Thank You"!!! You will
never know the joy and happiness you
brought to these special children and
adults. We wish you a year of blessings
in 2011, and once again, thank you for
being the "Santa" that these people
would otherwise not have known.
Sincerely,

Union Co. Foster Parent Association

For Your Information

The dishes on the counter in the kitchen will be displayed until the end of February. If they are not picked up by then, the dishes will be donated to the Salvation Army.

As Information

Please pick up your February church calendar and the February ECHO (Union County Baptist Association newsletter) at the Welcome Center.

The Hospital List Summit Hills 110 Summit Hills Drive Spartanburg SC 29307

*Martha Belue (For Rehab.) (Jean Young's mother)

As Information

Mon-Aetna Baptist Church Mission Team will be serving lunch at Noon on Sunday, February 20, 2011 in the church Fellowship Hall. Cost is \$8.00 for adult plates, and \$4.00 for child plates. Call ins are welcome starting at 11:00 am. Menu will include steak or chicken tenders, rice or creamed potatoes, green beans or okra, macaroni, slaw, and your choice of homemade desserts. All proceeds from this event will go toward a mission trip to Nicaragua in June. Please join us. (They plan to do meals on the third Sunday in March, April and possibly May.)

Financial Giving Report February 6, 2011

Total	614,450.50
Regular Offering	10,481.50
Building Fund	1,659.00
Envelopes	8.00
Youth Ski Retreat	1,090.00
Food Pantry	16.00
AWANATM Store	100.00
Debt Retirement	210.00
Debt Retirement Memorials	131.00
(Mrs. Teresa Manley, Mr. Jackie	Vaughn,
Mrs. Carolyn Lindler, Mr. Stan	Jenkins)
Lottie Moon Offering	40.00
Lottie Moon Memorials	120.00
(Mr. Jackie Vaughn, Mrs. Teresa Manley)	
General Fund Memorials	185.00
(Mr. Jackie Vaughn)	
Building Fund Memorials	410.00
(Mr. Jackie Vaughn, Mr. Stan J	

Financial Giving Report February 13, 2011

Total\$6,	248 25	
Regular Offering		
Building Fund		
Envelopes		
Women's Bible Study Books		
Copies		
UCBA Crisis Ministry	. 20.00	
(Marilyn Bright's Sunday School Class)		
Debt Reduction		
Buffalo School Project	4.00	
Jackie Vaughn's Family	6.00	
Connie Maxwell Children's Home	100.00	
Lottie Moon Offering	. 20.00	
Annie Armstrong Offering	. 50.00	
Building Fund Memorials	105.00	
(Mr. Jackie Vaughn)		